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Dear parents and carers, 

It’s been wonderful to welcome our pupils back onsite this week! We now have 
just over half the school back and are looking forward to seeing the rest of our 
young people next week. Pupils have been very happy returning onsite and 
lateral flow testing is going well. If you haven’t returned your LFT permission 
form please do so as soon as possible. Once pupils have completed three LFT’s 
a home testing kit will be provided. A letter will be going out with the kits 
tomorrow. 

Last week pupils and families enjoyed a concert via zoom, thanks go to Lee who 
organised this. Breakfast boxes went out this week and will be delivered again 
on 22

nd
 & 29

th
 March. 

Next Friday 19
th
 March is Red Nose Day. This will be a wearing red day to 

school. We will hold some class based activities and a disco in  classrooms in 
the afternoon. 

We break up for Easter on Wednesday 31
st
 March. School will close at 1-30pm 

for pupils. 

Please continue to follow Government guidance outside of school to keep us all 
as safe as possible onsite. 

Eileen 

Start and Finish Times for Bubbles 

Bubble 3 
Year 7, 8,& 9 

Bubble 4 
Year 10 and 11 

Bubble 5 
Year 12, 13 & 14 

Start at 8:45 Start at 8:50am Start at 8:40am 

Finish at 3:05 Finish at 2:55pm Finish at 2:45pm 

Wear red 

next Friday 

for Red 

Nose Day 

 

Classes returning next week  

Monday 15th Tuesday 16th 

Y9 

8E 

13V 

9R 

12L 

11M 

10G 

10/11A 
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Home Testing Kits 

Home testing kits will be coming home 

with pupils when they have completed 

3 rounds of testing in school 

If you have any questions about the process 

please contact Nick Clark directly either on the 

office number or via email: 

nclark@highshore.southwark.sch.uk 

More information can be found on the school website 

http://highshoreschool.co.uk/home-testing/ 


